PLANNING DEPARTMENT GORDON HOUSE BLACKHALL ROAD INVERURIE AB5 9WA

Telephone No. (0467) 20981 Fax (0467) 24285 Rutland Exchange Box No.775 Inverurie

Date

10th March, 1989



GORDON DISTRICT COUNCIL

Our Ref. GD/CYM/BENN
ADDRESS ALL LETTERS TO
THE DIRECTOR
If telephoning or calling ask for

Mr White Ext 280

ROBERT TINCH

Mr H. Cadenhead Senior Bailie 15c West High Street INVERURIE Aberdeenshire AB5 9SA

Dear Sir,

FENCE APPROACHING THE MITHER TAP, BENNACHIE.

Thank you for your letter of 17th February, 1989. I would agree that the rebuilding of the Rushmill Burn fence is a necessary operation and will refer the matter to the Bennachie Working Group for further consideration. I would anticipate that the work could be funded from the Council's Countryside Projects budget and implemented by Grampian Employment Training Limited at Huntly.

As Mr White mentioned to James Mackay a written authorisation would be required from Theo Smith to allow the works to take place and once this is received I would be grateful if you could forward a copy as soon as possible

Yours faithfully

Director of Planning

CW/JW